
April 20, 2023 

 

Dear Directors, 
 
I would like to express my interest in serving on the South Gillam Health District Budget Committee.  I 
have nearly 30 years of experience working with school and district budgets, as a school and district 
administrator.  I hope my experience might be helpful during the health district’s budgeting process.   
 
Sincerely, 
Penny Fender 


